LEGAL NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Lee County Board of Supervisors will at the
Lee County Board of Supervisors Center located at 300 West Main Street, in
the City of Tupelo, Mississippi, at 10:00 am. on May 4, 2015, accept
proposals for the purchase of jail/inmate management software for the Lee
County Sheriff’s Department according to specifications on file with the
Clerk of the Board. Sealed proposals should be filed with the Clerk of the
Board on or before said time. The Board reserves the right to reject any and
all proposals and to waive informalities.

A pre-proposal conference (optional) will be held at 10:00 a.m. in the
boardroom of the Board of Supervisors Center, 300 West Main Street,
Tupelo, MS 38804, on Thursday, April 23, 2015. All prospective
respondents are urged to attend.

Done by unanimous vote of the Board of Supervisors of Lee County,
Mississippi, this the 5" day of January, 2015.

/Tommie Lee Ivy/
President

/Bill Benson/
Clerk

PUBLISH: April 2 and April 16, 2015





